Dear Manly Vale Public School Students, Staff and community.

On behalf of Tumbarumba public school Students, staff and community, I would like to thankyou for your kind and generous gifts of money towards our school excursion for our students following the bush fires.

The bushfire affected me greatly as me and my siblings were separated from our parents as they stayed to fight the fires. We went to our grandparents on their sheep station for 2 weeks.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. From Laynee Clothier

Original ink drawing © Anne Rooks 2007



Tumbarumba Public School Established 1868